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‘27B – Memo 9 
           
 
 
 
DATE:  June 6, 2024 
 
TO:  Centralized Service Administrators of All State Agencies 
 
FROM: Ryan Osmundson, Budget Director 
  Office of Budget and Program Planning 
 
SUBJECT: Agency Organizational Charts for the 2027 Biennium 
 
 
The Executive Budget for the 2027 biennium will include organization charts for agencies 
and programs.  The organization charts from the 2025 biennium Executive Budget are 
being distributed in hard copy to agency centralized service administrators.  Please edit 
organizational structure as well as names and phone numbers in red ink and return the 
hard copies to Brandy Itzel at OBPP by September 12 or earlier.   If you have questions 
about the charts, please e-mail or call Brandy at 444-3616 or brandy.itzel@mt.gov or 
contact your assigned OBPP budget analyst. 
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